
Hof fman, Stephen F. 
;#3044 

To: 
Subject: 

Johnson, Leslie A. Lewis 
RE: Parking Authority Reg 126-7 

Leslie: 

The Authority's Board resolved at today's Sunshine Act meeting to withdraw the above referenced regulation related to 
emergency lighting on taxicabs in Philadelphia. The Board understood the concerns ofthe State Police and Penn Dot 
and is focused more on the safety camera requirements of proposed regulation 126-8. 

If you require any additional notification of this withdrawal, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you. 

Dennis G. Weldon, Jr. 
General Counsel 
The Philadelphia Parking Authority 
701 Market Street, Suite 5400 
Philadelphia, PA 19106 
Phone: 215-683-9630 
Fax: 215-683-9619 
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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY 
REVIEW COMMISSION 

This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this 
message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent entrusted with the responsibility of delivering the 
message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
communication is prohibited. If you received the email in error, please contact the sender by reply email and delete all 
copies of this message. 


